
On July 2, 2025, Magic Broadcasting II, LLC, licensee of WWLY(FM), 100.1 FM, 
Panama City Beach, Florida, filed an application with the Federal Communications 
Commission for consent to assignment of the license for WWLY to JVC Media of 
Florida, LLC. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain 
information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit 
publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in WWLY’s public file. 


